
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting 
Date/Time 

 
Friday 12 June 2020 commenced at 6:00pm 

Location Meeting held via Zoom Video Conference 

Present 
SGL L Promnitz, R Gordon, G Congdon, M Giles 
West Augusta M Foote 
South Augusta M Kerin 
Central Augusta S Kuerschner 
Solomontown B Harmer 
Port D Johnson 
PropRisdon W Sayner 
Umpires M Giles 
SANFL C Oliphant 
Gallery J McNamara, C Rafanelli, N Heron, A Packard, B Russell, M Anesbury, S 

Metcalf, G Price 
Apologies 
 Nil 
Confirmation of 
Minutes 

 

  
That the Minutes of the League Meeting held on 10 June 2020, as tabled, be 
accepted. 

 
Moved:                                     Seconded:      
 

General Business 

SGL 

 
COVID-19 
 
L Promnitz welcomed all present and discussed the purpose of the meeting 
and asked for any discussion on today’s State Government announcements 
regarding restrictions. 

L Promnitz asked for a motion to be moved regarding Season 2020 

MOTION:  That to play SGL Football in Season 2020 

Moved:    Central Augusta                   Seconded:  West Augusta 
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M Foote then queried the voting process and discussion ensued.  Consensus 
was a normal full vote of the SGL Board delegates/members. 

The motion was defeated five (5) votes to four (4) 

Another motion was tabled: 

MOTION:  SGL Season 2020 is not played and season is abandoned. 

Moved:    Solomontown                   Seconded:  PropRisdon 

Motion Passed five (5) votes to four (4) votes 

 

S Kuerschner queried will the SGL implement a program for juniors.  
Discussion ensued regarding U15 and U18 competitions and if it would be 
between both towns.  A short break was held for discussions to occur between 
local clubs. 

Meeting reconvened and Port Pirie clubs advised that competitions should 
remain within each town if they wish to continue to pursue a competition, with 
the support of the SGL. 

M Foote raised discussion about the potential to loose players to other 
leagues.  L Promnitz provided clarification regarding the proposed permit 
process and travel rules. 

D Johnson thanked the Executive for their efforts to get the Board to this point. 

M Giles advised that the latest information from SANFL has been forwarded 
earlier this evening. 

N Heron stated it was a solemn moment, but everyone’s best interests were at 
the forefront. 

M Foote also thanks L Promnitz and M Giles for their hardwork. 

S Kuerschner was hopeful a junior competition underway. 

 

Next Meeting 
 
To be advised 
 

 
Meeting Closed 

 
6:32pm 
 

 
 
 


